
Yohn, Cheryl 

From: ContactForm@state.pa.us 
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2013 9:56 AM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: Stefanie 

Last Name: Bevenour 

Company: 

Email: psu744@aoI.com 

Subject: Common Core concerns 

Message: 
As a mother of two young elementary age girls, I am very concerned with the state of our schools. Right now, 
the elementary school they attend is operating over capacity. The middle school they will eventually attend is 
overcrowded already as well. New developments are bringing in even more students. Our district is going to 
need to expand in the very near future which is going to cause financial strain. Currently teachers who retire 
aren't being replaced. It is definitely a tough economy. Implementing the Common Core program is going to 
add further financial pain. We are a top ranked district. Our education programs are working already. It does not 
make sense to add financial hardship to something that is not in need of fixing. A one size fits all plan with an 
unknown budget seems reckless to implement at this time! Thank you for your time, Stefanie 
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